
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  May 1, 2017    
 
TO:  Dave Tickner, Principal    
 
SUBJECT:  Forestwood MS - IAQ - Initial Contact - Orchestra Room  
 
Last Thursday 4/27, I received your E-mail concerning the Orchestra Room.  Friday 
morning 4/28, I inspected the room.  Today, I met with GCA and they will be 
Shampooing the Orchestra Room on Friday evening 5/5.  On Monday 5/8, I will submit 
a P.O. request to have the Orchestra Room to be Air Tested.  As soon as Titan-Apex Air 
Tests the room, I will be back to you with the results. 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ) 
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
340 Lake Haven Rd 
Lewisville, TX 75057 
Cell:  469-446-8882 
  
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


